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Builder Installed Service Duct 
 
Due to a variety of factors, the implementation of the builder installed service duct has 

been postponed and will not be effective October 1, 2013.  We are currently reviewing 

the feedback we received and will get back to you once a new schedule and details of the 

new process have been established.  We apologize for any inconvenience this has caused. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For the most current copy of the metering manual, go to www.oppd.com/MeterManual. 

OPPD Service Center contact information is also available by clicking on Electrical 

Service Designers.   

 
We value your partnership in providing electrical service to our customer owners.  We 

also welcome your feedback.  Email us at Contactor@oppd.com or call Pat Carnazzo 

402-552-4905, Dave Anderson 402-552-4904 or Steve Kojdecki 402-552-5835. 
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